
St Lucie West Industrial Association, Inc.  
c/o Watson Association Management  

430 NW Lake Whitney Place 

Port St. Lucie, FL. 34986 
 
 
 
 
 
January 4, 2023 
 

 
575 Enterprise PSL, LLC 
Delray Beach, FL  33444 
 
Re: Subject: SLW 575/595 Self Storage 
 
Dear 575 Enterprise PSL, LLC: 

 
Thank you for your plan submittal to the St Lucie West Industrial Association. The 
Association has reviewed the plans for the proposed storage facility. 
 
The site plan, building elevations and floor plans are preliminarily approved and are 
required to comply with all CDC-LUS guidelines. Formal submittal of complete 
building plans, color, and material samples will be required. A formal plan review 
will be required before construction. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me direct at 772 284-5261. 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 

 
St Lucie West Industrial Association, ARC 
For the Board of Directors, SLW Industrial Association  
Anthony Purificato, LCAM



 


